
 

 

6 April 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
The Hon. John Rau 
Minister for Planning 
C/- Executive Director, Planning Division 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 1815 
ADELAIDE  SA  5001 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 
RE: THE CITY OF UNLEY - UNLEY CENTRAL PRECINCT DPA 
 
Pursuant to section 25(13) of the Development Act 1993, we are pleased to 
submit the DPA for your approval.  
 
The DPA was adopted by Council on 27 March 2017. 
 
The following information is provided in the approval package: 

 The Amendment  

 Summary of Consultation and Proposed Amendments (SCPA) Report  

 Summary and responses to agency submissions 

 A hard copy of all written public and agency submissions 

 A hard copy of the amendment instructions in track changes showing the 
changes made in response to consultations. 

 
Should you have any questions please contact David Brown, Principal Policy 
Planner, on 8372 5185. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Peter Tsokas 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 


